CCA Officers meetingTuesday, December 13, 2011·        
Joe will save a hard copy/soft copy/ both of the bylaws
·        Officers were asked to go through the website and check items in their respective sections for accuracy as well as to make sure the website is function properly
·        Joe will be responsible for keeping the CCA calendar
o       He will notify the CCA of Saturday morning Arlington County Board meetings  
o       He will set the calendar on CCA’s yahoo group to send out reminders 10 days, 7 days, 3 days, and 24 hours before the next CCA meeting  **** And Maureen will copy Joe the Agenda so that goes out on the reminder, hence it changes every 2 months
·        CCA will host a debate for Arlington County Board candidates in place of the January meeting 
o       Joe will check on the deadline for candidates to get on the ballot
o       Joe will reach out to candidates to invite them to participate in debate
**** Maureen has the rules and will get volunteers.
·        CCA officers will collect potential questions from citizens before the debate, and CCA officers will choose questions from the submissions to ask the candidates
o       Candidates will be asked to limit their responses to two minutes per question
·        CCA officers will email a bio about themselves to Kathy at sdakss@aol.com so they can be posted on the website.  **** And Kathy I need to write a big thanks to the outgoing officers Knell and esp Cynthia
·        CCA needs to be sure to take advantage of the opportunity to speak at County Board meetings; it is a great way to get our concerns heard and has proven to be effective
o       Maureen showed examples of pictures of narrow sidewalks, sidewalks in poor condition, and signs on sidewalks that have resonated with the County Board
·        CCA should be active in the Lee Highway /Cherrydale Revitalization planning update, now 5 years overdue and probably on County's list…at least one concern is the potential approval for very tall buildings to be built (By Bergmans), and there is not adequate parking in the area to accommodate the new residents/traffic concerns, skyway view concerns/
·        We will plan for a December 28 deadline for newsletter articles to be submitted to Kathy, with a targeted send date of January 2-3
·        The March meeting will be very busy between the vote for the Lee Highway arts project and the vote for the NC project
o       Due to time constraints, citizens will have the opportunity to view the final five arts projects options for a few days leading up to the March meeting, and the vote will happen immediately at the beginning of the meeting (hopefully at Cherrydale Library)
o       The final five options will be displayed at the Cherrydale library several days before the March meeting; citizens should stop by the library to view the finalists, which will be displayed as 2 ft. by 3 ft. pictures, and come to the meeting prepared to vote
·        Katherine and Maureen will look into the possibility of officially becoming a 501(c)3 (or some other form of non-profit organization) in order to be eligible to accept trees from Dominion Power, which on urging of Cherrydale joined Tree Line USA…which requires community projects and replanting trees.  Where lacking, CCA wants trees planted on the edge of citizens property, right up next to the sidewalk, to work on building a tree canopy
